Tony Abbott mHr

Federal Member for Warringah
Minister for Health and Ageing
Leader of the House of Representatives

The Hon Shane Stone QC, AC
"Myilly'
LARRAKEYAH NT 0820

Dear Shane
Congratulations on your recent award in the Queen’s Birthday honours list.

It’s great to see people who have made a contribution recognised. Your award is a tribute to
your hard work for good causes and an inspiration to the rest of us to lift our game!

I really appreciate all you’ve done and your commitment to the things that matter.

With all best wishes

Yours sincerely
/

— ///

Tony Abbott
04 JUL 2006
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